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WOODWORKERS

P.O. Box 103, Delmar, DE. 19940
501 C-(3) Tax Exempt Organization, #16-1697546

masondixonwoodworkers@gmail.com

www.masondixonwoodworkers.org

Mason Dixon Woodworkers
P.O. Box 301
Delmar, DE 19940

Executive Board :
-Vacant, President
-Vacant, Vice President
-Roger Hearn, Treasurer
-Skylar Willey, Secretary
-Jim Laverty, Past President
Vacant, Membership
-Jim Ware, Programs
-Don Connell, Toy Shop
-Don Hicks, Workshops
-Ed Nock, Workshops
Pat Lemley, Fund Raising
-Bob Tardiff, Newsletter

2023 Meetings:

Delmar VFW
7:00 P. M.

Jan 19 Mar 16
May 18  Jul 23*
Sept21  Nov 16**

* Summer Picnic

** Banquet

Woodworker Times
January 2023
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The Annual Banquet

Our annual banquet was held at the Delmar VFW on November 22. The banquet had about
35 attendees. This year Ken Gaither was the autioneer. The toys made in 2022 were on
display as well as a helocopter made by the toyshop for donors.
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Auctioneer Ken Gaither at work

Larry Taylor being presented with
a helicopter by Don Connell



Toy Giveaway December 5, 2022

The annual toy giveaway began with breakfast at the Eastside Deli on Saturday morning. Then
on to the toyshop where the tables were set up and representatives of various organizations
picked up their toys. There were 27 organizations that picked up about 30 toys each to give
away. Betty Staats, who volunteers in the toyshop and makes the mattresses and pillows for
the doll beds and cradles, picked up toys for a family in need. And the employees at BISM,
where the shop is located, collectively picked up about 30 toys.

Toys for Beacon of Light picked
up by Nancy B. Truitt



